
NORTHFIELD MOUNTAIN TRAIL REPORT 

February 1—5, 2023 
 

Trails open for for hiking, snow-

shoeing, and fat bikes. 
 

The trail surface is a mix of crusty frozen snow littered with small 
twigs, and intermittent patches of ice and bare ground.  

While we wait for more snow, hiking, snowshoeing, and fat bikes are 
welcome.   

Microspikes and studded tires are recommended.  
Be aware that that there are still tree limbs down on some trails.  

 
Some of the coldest temperatures so far this season are in the fore-

cast for the remainder of this week so hopefully the ground will 
freeze and the snow that we have will be a base for the next snowfall. 

 
Equipment rentals will not be available. 

Trail passes are not required.  
 


